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Caving trip on the Philippines
In the fall of 2014, Torunn Karlsen visited the Philippines and the enormous underground cave of Poerto Prinsessa on 
the group of islands called the Palawan. The Cabayuan River runs underground 8.2 km through the cave, which has a lot 
of beautiful stalagmites and stalactites. The cave, which is accessed by boat, and has been acknowledged by the 
UNESCO, has been known by the locals for many years, but was registered in 1987.
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